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I strongly oppose any measure to make voting more difficult for any citizen. Oregon 

has been blessed with an easy-to-participate voting procedure, accessible to any 

citizen with an address. If any change is appropriate, it should be made easier for 

people with housing difficulties, language interpretation, or disabilities, not more 

difficult. So far as I am aware, there is essentially no or negligible fraud discernible in 

the present vote-by-mail system. Shame on any member who supports more barriers 

to our voting rights/responsibilities. 


